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HILLCREST RECYCLING CENTRE!! 



 

 

 

WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT! 

Please consider donating to KHBA to help us run our recycling centre and to clean up around Hillcrest. 

We ask for R150 a year, but any donations are welcome. 

Simply visit https://www.khba.org.za/donate/   to donate via EFT or Zapper. 

 

 

  

 

 

Zapper : https://zapper.com/url/Vv3JWrR1U_ 

THANK YOU!! Lets keep our town beautiful! 

Our banking details : 

Bank : Standard Bank 

Account number : 256618763 

Branch : 051011 (Hillcrest) 

Refeence : your email 

https://www.khba.org.za/donate/
https://zapper.com/url/Vv3JWrR1U_


WINTER VERGE WINNER 

 

The winner of our winter verge competition is nKosi 
Jabu! 

KHBA’s Maggie McLoughlin presented him with a 
hamper donated by Marc Anderson of My SPAR – 
Richdens for the beautiful indigenous verge he 
maintains. 

Thank you for making our town more beautiful! 

KHBA would also like to acknowledge Marriott, Alpine 
Motors, Lillies Quarter, Marwick, Hillcrest SC, Hillcrest 
Corner and the Community Policing Forum for their 
valued contribution in maintaining verges around the 
Hillcrest area. 

A special thanks to Maxwell Machadu Landscapers who maintain the gardens at the Christians Centre and 
Richdens Centre. 

VOUCHER WINNERS – WELL DONE!  

 

Well done to 
KHBA’a August 
voucher winners! 
Thank you to our 
very generous 
voucher sponsors 
: My SPAR – 
Richdens, 
Blackwoods and 
Stretta Café. 

 

 

 

Want to win a R100 voucher? 

Subscribe to KHBA for R150 a year and you will be entered into our monthly draw. 

KHBA is a non-profit organisation that operates the recycling centre in Hillcrest. We rely on your donations. 

Simply visit https://www.khba.org.za/donate/   to donate via EFT or Zapper. Please use your email and 
name as reference. 

 

https://www.khba.org.za/donate/


COMMUNITY SERVICE RECOGNITION 

Left: Thank you to Jack McReynolds and Rhys Hughes 
who did 6 hours of community service at our Hillcrest 
Recycling Centre recently.  

 

Above: Thank you to Hayden Dunsdon, Connor 
Grenfell, Luca Mindry, Mthobisi Mngomezulu and 
Oliver Tubb for your community service work at the 
recycling centre. Your hard work is appreciated. 

  

Another hard worker joined us recently at the 
recycling centre for community service. Thank you 
Aiden Kelland! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



ARBOR MONTH 2024 

 

September the 1st is the start of the 
official tree planting month in which 
we celebrate National Arbor month. 

The National Arbor month is aimed at 
sensitising South Africans about the 
need to conserve, protect and plant 
trees for the environment. 

Pictured here is Thokozane Khwela 
planting trees in celebration of Arbor 
Month. 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER VERGE WINNER 

 

 

Above : The winner of our summer verge competition is  

Danielle Di Mauro. Well done!  

                                                                            MPACT AWARD 

      Above: KHBA receiving the award from    

      Mpact for the largest collector of recyclables 

      for a community-based organisation 

 

 



INTRODUCING OUR NEW KHBA COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

 

Left: We welcome 
Tony Wint, who is 
KHBA’s new Vice 
Chair. 

 

Right : Introducing 
Barbara Wint 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Left : Introducing 

Sue Hipkin, who 

has taken on the 

position of 

Secretary. 

 

Right : We 

welcome Riette 

Jerrard, who holds 

the position of Vice 

Treasurer. 

 

 

 

Also, a warm welcome to our new member Karyn Leibbrandt, Fault Reporting Portfolio 

 

KHBA would also like to thank the established committee members for their continued hard work and 

commitment:  

Malcolm Mitchell, Chairman 

Gill Noyce 

Jacqui Hicks, Verge Beautification 

Maggie McLouglan, Verge Awards 

Marge Mitchell, Beautification & Recycling, Treasurer 

Saskia Wartnaby, Facebook & Webpage 

 


